
 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 
 

The Board of Nursing concurs with the Analysis of the Department of Planning 

and Budget on proposed amended regulations for 18VAC90-20-10 et seq., relating 

to the addition of government agencies as approved providers of continuing 

educaiton. 


